
Date: Thu, 5 Jun 2003 18:10:53 -0300
From: Victoria Sheppard <vksheppa@dal.ca>

To: limnes@chebucto.ns.ca
Subject: McIntosh Run

Hello,

my name is Victoria Sheppard and I am currently a Master's of
Environmental Studies student at Dalhousie. I got your contact 
information
from Walter Regan of the Sackville Rivers Association. 

As part of our summer course, two colleagues and I have begun working on
developing a Watershed Management Plan for the McIntosh Run Watershed
Association. I am specifically focusing on fish in the Run, and 
therefore
am looking for any information or data on the Run's historic and/or
present fish populations (both species type and numbers). As well, I am
examining the specific requirements needed to bring the fish population
back up to historical numbers; what restoration efforts does this depend
on and which would be most successful? It would also be helpful to know
what work has already been accomplished on this subject. 

I'd really appreciate any information you could pass my way, or the name
and contact information of other people you think could possibly help! 

Thank you very much for your time,

Victoria


